
Notice of Destruction of
Special Education Records

Th e Special Education Department of the Weakley 
County School System has personally identifi able 
student information that is no longer needed to provide 
educational services. Th ese records pertain to students 
who have either graduated or otherwise left  the system 
at least fi ve years ago. Th ese records will be destroyed in 
accordance with 34 CFR 300.573. If you wish to review 
your records or your child’s special education records or 
receive a copy of these records, please contact Deborah 
Perkins, Director of Special Education at 731-364-5554 
or write: Weakley County Schools, Special Education 
Department, 8319 Hwy. 22, Suite A, Dresden, TN 38225.

A761/31-1


